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The next meeting will be:

                                                                Thursday, July 11th
                                                        Cadence Bank, Blairsville, GA

The fly tying session begins at 5:00 pm and the educational program starts at 7:00 pm.

Tie One OnTie One On

This Month’s Meeting:  We are pleased to 
have Bill Oyster of Oyster Bamboo Fly Rods in 
Blue Ridge as our featured speaker.  Bill will talk 
about the bamboo rod making process as taught 
in his classes, as well as other interesting topics 
related to fly fishing with traditional bamboo 
rods.  You won’t want to miss this presentation.



Misty Mountain Quilters’ Guild
     TU 692 Appreciation Night

Our normal fly tying session will close up early this month so that we can all enjoy 
some delicious food compliments of the ladies from Misty Mountain Quilters’ Guild.  
The guild ladies are sharing their home cooking with us as a way of showing their 
appreciation for the contributions we have made (and are continuing to make) for 
Quilts of Valor.

Bring your appetite to the meeting and taste some fine Southern faire!  So that we can 
socialize with the ladies, the education program will be delayed until 7:15 pm with a 
short business meeting to follow.

                Small Streams Fishing Classes
In case you missed reading it in the Forum, our small streams Guru, Steve Banakas, posted 
the following:

“I think we're about to get into some pretty good weather for fishing...finally. 
I wanted to just remind those of you that are interested in learning to fish the 
beautiful, small, mountain streams that there's no better time to learn than 
right now. You get two days on the water, and the club gets $80.00 for the 
cost of the course. Give me a call or send me an e-mail and we'll get started. 
I'm looking forward to hearing from y'all. It's easy: pick up the phone and 
call, or send me an e-mail. You'll see some places that you didn't even know 
were out there!”

sanddbanakas@aol.com
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